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New York, December 6, 1914

Janes Wood Pogue, Keq,, Vlce-Preeldent,
The Sheldon School,

200 Fifth Avenue, New York.

Dear Sir:

The acknowledgement of your letter of the 27th ult. has been 

delayed owing to my abeence from Ottawa, and to the letter lteelf having 

been forwarded from here there and returned In the Interval.

I note what you eay ne to the qualification of your friend, 

tir. R. W, Rueeell of Oleen, N, Y«, who ie deelroue of aeeletlng In the 

Investigation I have undertaken for the Rockefeller Foundation. Until 

my plane are more fully matured it will not be possible to eay what 

assistance may be necessary. I am pleased, however, to have the names 

of persons whose servioes are likely to be of value should they be 

required, and I shall therefere file your letter with other applications 

received and shall be glad to give it further consideration whenever 

occasion may arise.

Very truly yours,

W. L k^ACKitN'ZlÊ K’^

V •* WlytA.
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